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From: Donna Hanberg <dhanberg@yahoo.com>
To: <mediaoffice@energy.state.ca.us>
CC: Harriet Kallemeyn <hkalleme@energy.state.ca.us>
Date: 8/11/2010 9:44 AM
Subject: Fw: COMMENTS FOR CEC BUSINESS MEETING-AUGUST 11, 2010 AGENDA ITEM #2
Attachments: LEI-APL RM Comments.zip

Sent: Wed, August 11, 2010 9:30:39 AM
Subject: COMMENTS FOR CEC BUSINESS MEETING-AUGUST 11, 2010 AGENDA ITEM #2

Subject: 2010-11 Investment Plan for the Alternative and Renewable Fuel and 
Vehicle Technology Program

Thank you Harriet, and the staff for your consideration to include American 
President Lines, (APL) comments at the CEC Business Meeting, August 11th on 

Agenda item #2.  The comments are submitted on behalf of the proposed Renewable 
Methanol (RM) demonstration project at the Port of Los Angeles (POLA) with its 

partners, Lotus, Navistar, Methanex, Capacity, and the South Coast Air Quality 
District (SCAQMD).

Albeit the comments offered were intended to be submitted earlier; however, the 
nature of corporate governance policy required legal and corporate 

communications review.  Never-the-less, we are of the opinion that the RM 
category should receive prioritization to test and deploy an innovative, 
emission reducing mode 

of cargo handling.

This advanced demonstration project represents an opportunity for large-scale 
and quickly implementable emissions reductions solutions.  Additionally, it 
offers an opportunity to 

fund projects involving near-market technologies.
 
Thank you for the opportunity to provide comments on the proposed APL-Lotus 
demonstration project at the POLA.  If you have any questions regarding these 
comments,
please feel free to contact me at 949.675.5903.
 
Sincerely,
 
Donna Hanberg
949.675.5903
714.330.0549 (Cell)
260 Newport Center Dr #100
Newport Beach, CA 92660
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